

EASTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

Serving Kentuckians Since 1906

Environmental Health and Safety Division of Public Safety www.eku.edu Mattox Suite A-3 521 Lancaster Avenue Richmond, Kentucky 40475-3102 (859) 622-2421 FAX: (859) 622-1258

July 3, 2013

RE: Asbestos Management Plan

Dear Parents, Guardians, Faculty and Staff:

This letter is being issued to ensure that you know the Model Laboratory School is in compliance with both national and state regulations that relate to building materials that contain asbestos.

An inspection for building materials that contain asbestos has been completed for all buildings occupied by the Model Laboratory School. The original inspection and all subsequent three year reinspections have been or will be completed by EPA accredited persons. Building materials with greater than one percent asbestos content have been identified and made part of a management plan for the school.

The management plans are available for viewing at the Local Education Agency (LEA) Designee's office (Mattox Hall Suite A-3) during regular office hours Monday through Friday. Management plans may also be seen at the Principal's office during regular school hours.

We will continue to notify you at least once each year on the status of the management plans. Should it become necessary, more frequent updates will be issued as a result of an additional inspection, normal surveillance practices, response actions, or remedial work that might disturb building materials which contain asbestos. Every precaution will continue to be made to protect the well being of students, faculty and staff of the Model Laboratory School.

Respectfully,

Bryan G. Makinen, Director of Environmental Health & Safety/Risk Management & Insurance (LEA Designee)

CC: James Dantic, Principal of Model Laboratory School
David Williams, Interim Director of Facilities Services
Verna Lowe, Dean of the College of Education
Mark Welker, Executive Director of Public Safety

Attachment

BGM

